
 

 Lebanese Master Student abroad, Maria El- Solh, seeks out LERC  
Tuesday 3rd January 2012, LERC, NDU  

Reported by Shereen Mahshi 

 

Ms. Maria El-Solh, a Lebanese Master student abroad, paid a visit to the Lebanese Emigration 

Research Center at NDU.  While living in Europe to pursue her BA and MA degrees, she 

became interested in migration studies, and in the course of her research to later come across 

LERC’s website as one of the few research centers specialized on Lebanese migration and 

emigration.  

 

She is currently completing an Erasmus Master in “Global Studies” between Germany and 

Poland. 

Ms. Solh met with LERC Chief Indexer Mrs. Liliane Haddad and was given a presentation of 

LERC’s electronic archives.  

 

Ms. El-Solh signed up to become an associate of LERC to gain access to its electronic archives 

and database.  Mrs. Haddad gave Ms. El-Solh several items of material related to her research 

topic. 

 

Ms. Solh was also taken on a tour of the Lebanon Migration Nucleus Museum at NDU.  

 

 

 
Ms. M. El-Solh pictured at the Museum on her visit to LERC. 


